
FAASTeam presents:

Coming Changes to the SFO Class B Airspace

The new SFO B is almost here!  SkyTrek
Aviation, in cooperation with the FAA Safety
Team and Air Traffic will host a presentation and
discussion about the new SFO Bravo
Airspace.  Meetings and public comments
concerning the proposal to amend the Class B
airspace area at San Francisco, CA were
received for review by March 16, 2017. 
The new SFO Class Bravo Airspace is set to take
effect on August 16th so don't miss this important
topic which will affect your Bay Area Flights. 
Michael Seko, Support Specialist, NCT TRACON
will present the briefing with a Q&A session to
follow.  Refrehments will be served!
Directions: From CA-99N, take exit 220 for Mitchell Rd. 
Merge onto Mitchell Rd. In 3.6 miles, Turn Left onto Airport
Way. SkyTrek Aviation will be on the Left.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Tue, Aug 7, 2018 - 18:30 PDT

SkyTrek Aviation

801 Airport Way

Suite #C

Modesto, CA 95354

Contact: VINCE NASTRO
(209) 986-9300

vnastro@aol.com

Select #: WP1784556

FPM PAUL ANDRE JOLY



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


